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Letter to Dr. Shanbaky -2 - October 12, 1990

Violation B =~ Failure to determine the output of the teletherapy unit for

the range of field sizes used.

The Medical Physicist in tne Department of Radiation Oncology is responsible
for the performance of the annual full calibration measurements on the
teletherapy unit., In performing the annual full calibration, the Medical
Physicist measured the output at a single field size, but did not follow the
established procedures to perform the test for other field sizes used.

1. The proceduces for measuring the output of the teletherapy unit have
been rewritten to emphasize the requirement that the output be measured
over the range of field sizes used. The output was measured tc within
3% for the range of fleld sizes used on August 3, 1990,

2. Radiation Safety will perform spot audits in the Radiation Oncology
Department to verify that the output of the teletherapy unit is
measured over the range of fleld sizes used.

3. Full compliance was achieved on August 3, 1990,

As always, our radiation safety program benefits from external evaluations

such as provided by the NRC's inspection program.

Sincerely

/é/ g

Kent Lambert, M.S.
Asst. Radiation Safety Officer
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Environmental Health/Safety
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